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Jeff Churchill

From: JAMESJHILL@aol.com
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 11:23 AM
To: Jeff Churchill
Cc: kandjstephens@msn.com
Subject: Marymoor Sub Area

To the City Planning Commission 
  
Ladies and Gentlemen, 
  
As property owners, we are opposed to any future change in zoning toward residential usage in or around 
the Industrial sections in the Marymoor Sub Area. Thank you for taking our opinions into consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
James and Barbara Hill 
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From: Kelly Stephens [mailto:kandjstephens@msn.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 10:31 AM 
To: Planning Commission 
Subject: Marymoor Sub Area 
 
 
Commission Members: 
  
As a property owner in the Marymoor Sub Area I would like to urge you to not move to allow 
residential zoning or a residential overlay to the area that is currently manufacturing.   I believe 
that to maintain a workable and livable city we need to maintain the current zoning of 
manufacturing in the Marymoor area along NE 65th St.  
  
Thank you for your time, 
  
Kelly Stephens 
P.O. Box 1243 
Edmonds, WA  98020 
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